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Abstract: Given that land birds are good indicators of the effects of local and regional changes, the Northern Great Plains Inventory and Monitoring Network has identified land birds as a Vital Sign for long-term monitoring.  Although the variable circular plot method is a commonly used protocol, the drawback is that many detections are needed to conduct the analysis. This approach can be used to detect trends for the most common bird species but, may have low power to detect trends for less common species.  Thus, this project will examine the feasibility and develop sampling strategies for a combined protocol allowing monitoring of density for common species and of occupancy dynamics for uncommon species.
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